Shaw High School
Important Inf. To Know

During the school closing due to COVID-19, many of you have asked questions about testing, instruction, graduation, prom, etc.  As we are informed about these topics, we will share this information.  The information below are answers to questions that were asked earlier in the week.  Please review this document daily, as we will be adding new information when it is received. 

SAT Exams:
College Board is canceling the May 2, 2020 SAT and SAT Subject Test administration. Makeup exams for the March 14 administration (scheduled for March 28) are also canceled.  Many students already have scores to link for the personalized practice, but ALL students can take the quick diagnostic quizzes to get started.  To reach the practice site please click the following link: satpractice.org.
AP Exams:
The AP program is finalizing streamlined AP exam options that would allow students to test at home, depending on the situation in May. We’re working to give every AP student the opportunity to claim the college credit they’ve earned. The AP Program will communicate the details of these additional solutions to educators and students by March 20.
Grades/Grading Procedures:
· Report cards for the 3rd Nine Week will be distributed upon return to school
· Students with packets will return their packets upon return to school for a grade.  
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